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Further to your request for information dated 20th December 2020, I am pleased to provide the following response. 

Your request and our response:
Can the following information be provided for the period between the 23rd of March and the 15th of December 2020:

1. Can you give statistics how many patients were admitted with coronavirus
For the period 1st March 2020 to 31st December 2020, 1,151 patients were admitted with COVID-19 across all our hospital sites in North wales.  
2. If patients were admitted with coronavirus how ill were these patients. How many needed to go to Intensive Care Unit (ICU)?
Of the above patients referred to in question 1 above, 78 were subsequently admitted to ICU.
3. Were there any patients who only contracted coronavirus after admission to hospital and if so how many?
890 patients contracted COVID-19 during their time as an in-patient.
4. Does Betsi Cadwaladr University Health Board (BCUHB) have a policy, classing patients as coronavirus patients if they test positive for coronavirus with PCR tests, but display no coronavirus symptoms and are being treated for something else. If such a policy exists, how many patients fall under this category?
BCUHB does not have a specific policy for this and are therefore unable to respond to your request. However, under our duty to advise and assist we can confirm that if a patient is admitted for a non-COVID reason and incidentally is found to have COVID-19 the only process is that they would need to go to a COVID-19 designated ward/area depending on their clinical condition. 
5. The justification used for draconian lockdowns is that people would infect each other, fall ill with coronavirus and the hospitals would be under strain. Do staff within Betsi Cadwaladr agree with this?
Under the Freedom of Information Act, you have a right to request any recorded information held by a public authority, however the authority does not have to answer your question if this would mean creating new information or giving an opinion or judgement that is not already recorded. With regards to this particular question the Health Board do not feel that they are in a position to make such a judgement or offer an opinion, and therefore advise that you refer to evidence based, published studies on the differences in health care across the devolved nations and comparative work from the Audit commission.

We welcome correspondence through the medium of Welsh
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